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Status 

Dear Friends 

 

We would like to wish you a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year! 

 

Please refer to the November Newsletter for a detailed description of current and future phases in the trial. 

Thank you for having completed data registration (to the extent possible). 

 

Please keep in mind that you have recently received the following emails – requiring a response from you: 

 Missing data and data validation lists – return by deadline 04.01.18 

 Life support at non-SUP-ICU ICUs – return by deadline 15.01.18 (relevant sites only / not DK sites) 

Additionally; SUP-ICU authorship information will be sent out as soon as possible. 

 

Please note that from 1 January 2018 no SUP-ICU medicine will be available for readmitted patients. 

 Please print and put up a copy of the ‘Information paper’ (next page of this newsletter) in your medication 

room / locker / drawer   

 The medicine module will notify you of “no vials on site” if you try to allocate medicine after 1 January. 

 Please continue data registration as normal until end of follow-up (90 days after randomisation) 

 Instructions on IMP disposal will be provided early January 2018. 

 

If you have any questions please send us an email (soeren.marker.jensen.01@regionh.dk) or contact the SUP-ICU 

hotline (+45 3545 7450 – daytime only).  

 

 

Please archive this newsletter in your Site Master File.   

 

 

Best regards 

Søren, Mette, Anders and Morten 
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SUP-ICU medicine expires 31 December 2017 

From 1 January 2018 no SUP-ICU medicine will be available for readmitted 

patients in the SUP-ICU trial. 

 

We will begin to close the ability to allocate medicine in the electronic medicine 

module on all SUP-ICU sites  

at noon 31 December 2017.  

The medicine module will notify you of no vials on site if you try to allocate 

medicine afterwards. 

 

Please continue data registration as normal until end of follow-up (90 days after 

randomisation) 

 

   

 

SUP-ICU medicine disposal – instructions will be provided later. 


